
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 17, 2003 
 
 
 

Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
 Transportation Commission 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 Re: Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. 
  v. Waste Management of Washington, Inc. 
  Docket No. TG-030673 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

By this letter, Commission Staff waives its right to petition for 
reconsideration or rehearing of Order No. 3 entered on November 14, 2003, in the 
above-referenced docket. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      SALLY G. JOHNSTON 
      Senior Assistant Attorney General 
 
sgj/sgb 
 
cc:  Parties of Record 


